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KFOR: Delays in KSF commander selection 
KosovoCompromise Staff 
 
KFOR spokesperson Adriano Graziani said in Pristina on Thursday that there are 
some delays in appointment of a commander of the Kosovo Security Force (KSF), but 
failed to reply about whether Admiral Mark P. Fitzgerald set during his last week's 
visit to Kosovo a deadline to institution representatives for the appointment. 
 
Graziani said at a news conference that the security situation in Kosovo is peaceful, 
while KFOR is oriented to carry out its mission within the UN Security Council 
Resolution 1244. 
 
He said that the process of training the KSF members would start within 30 days from 
the appointment of a commander. 

Meanwhile, in Ljubljana, the Slovenian government announced that it will donate 
30,000 euros to a NATO fund which will support the formation of KSF. 

 
 

 


